
As an elected public School Board Member I strongly oppose this bill.  Parents are the best ones to choose between public or 
private education and private schools do an exemplary job at educating kids, otherwise parents would not pay for such education.  
This bill will make it impossible for religious or parochial schools to teach their values and beliefs when the state forces compliance 
of curriculum and other requirements on private schools.

Please vote NO and do not put this bill forward!

Thank you.


